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“Summer of  Service” 
Brighter Tomorrows Mentoring Summer Program 

I am happy to announce that Ward One’s mentoring program Brighter Tomorrows 

“Summer of  Service” has been a great success!  This summer we had service days and reward 

trips every week for the months of  June and July.  Young people and community leaders joined 

together and built forms for the concrete pads for the new trash containers for 16th ave south and 

together we built and installed a beautiful wheelchair ramp for Mrs. Mildred Williamson.  Young 

people learned valuable carpentry skills supervised by Je Stephenson who is over the Carpentry 

program at Laurel High School.  Participants also learned the powerful truth that positive actions 

bring about positive rewards and that doing something for someone that they can not do for 

themselves is one of  the most Christ like things that a person can do.  I would like to say a special 

thanks to Howard Industries for helping fund our Summer of  Service through the purchase of  

materials for the projects.  Special thanks to Principal Tito Lanier as well as Pastor Greg Read of  

Christ’s Church of  Laurel for being a chaperones and mentors to our young people.  Special 

thanks to Mayor Magee for encouraging our mentoring program and working with us to make 

improvements in Ward One and to provide positive activities for our young people. 

Anyone who would like to make a donation to Brighter Tomorrows to assist with the 

purchase of  fishing gear for our young people to use or with scholarships or project funding may 

do so by contacting Ward One City Councilman, Pastor Jason Capers at 601-323-2762.    

Thank you for your time today 

Pastor Jason Capers 

Ward One City Councilman
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